MOTTO MARKERS WE SERVE
Fonthill Lions Club Inec.
103 Hurricane Road P.O. Box 849
Fonthill Ontario LOS 1E0
(905) 892-5852

Town Of Pelham
Mayor & Councillors

Re Municipal Grants

The new grant system we understand has categories that do not apply to the Fonthill Lions Club Inc.
They are for facilities use only. We don’t use the Town’s, but feel we supply a service to the
community like any other service club, therefore we feel the Fonthill Lions Club Inc can only apply
directly to the Town Of Pelham Mayor & Councillors under any grants.

Mayor & Councillors who may not be familiar with the Fonthill Lions Club Inc., This club has been in
Fonthill and the Town of Pelham since 1945 they have helped the community with a number of
facilities’ (old Fonthill Ball Park, the old rink that was in the Fonthill Park, the building which is now
used for the pool change room, the old rink that was in the Fonthill Park, We are also looking in the
future to assist the Town with the new community centre.

We helped with fund raising for the Community Centre, help with Canada Day, Summerfest. Christmas
in Pelham, Christmas Parade.

The club supports youth and senior groups with funds and volunteering, it supports Pelham Cares;
helps run the Pelham Food Drive. We help the local schools with programs when funds are available

The Fonthill Lions Club Inc. is supporting community centre. The members feels this is an asset for
the community and the people that live here.

Our members have donated their time as volunteers for Town projects and other community projects

Most members of the Fonthill Lions Club Inc. have lived in this community for many years and they
like to support the community.

The Fonthill Lions Club Inc. is requesting this grant to offset some of our expenses that we incur while
operating our Community Hall, Parks and Children Playground which is open to the residents of the
Town of Pelham.

We feel we are an asset to the community and the people of the community and we hope you will

consider our request so we can continue to support this great community.

If you have any questions or concerns about this request. Please contact the Fonthill Lions Club Inc.
and we would be happy to meeting with you at your convince



Please contact Treasurer Jake Dilts and he will arrange to have the officers of the Fonthill lions Club
Inc. attend the meeting. (Lion Jake Dilts 905-933-4123

We are asking if you would consider a grant of $ 3,500.00 to operate park which is used by the
community. The membership understands the Town funds are tight, but if you would consider our
request it would be greatly appreciated

Thank You

Members of The MOTTO MAKERS Fonthill Lions Club Inc.

Dated November 27, 2020

cc Town of Pelham Clerk (Holly Willford)
Adminstrative Assistant to Recreation (Kathy Haist)



